
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 19th June  
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you know, next week we have planned an action-packed, multi-activity three-day celebration that 
will give the children opportunity to experience fun and challenging sessions with their friends and 
staff that have worked with them during their time at Northbrook Primary Academy. We have detailed 
the key information below so you are aware of the arrangements and the equipment they will need.  
 

Monday 24th June – Visit to Tarleton Academy: Archery, Climbing Wall, Forest School Activities & 
Swimming  
Venue: Tarleton Academy (Tarleton Academy)  
Times: 8:45am – 4:00pm.  
Clothing: Sports/suitable clothing and footwear for being active and getting dirty! Swimming 
shorts/costume and towel. 
Additional info: Bring spare clothing and footwear in case the weather conditions require children to 
change into dry clothes. Children will need a packed lunch (those entitled will receive a packed lunch 
from school).  
  
Year 6 will be travelling by minibus from school to Tarleton Academy. They will be accompanied by Mr 
Cunniffe, Mrs Morris and Mrs Cole. They will leave at 9:00am and return to school for 4:00pm. They 
will be involved in a swimming session, a climbing wall activity, an archery session and a Forest School 
session on the Tarleton Academy site.  
  
 

Tuesday 25th June – GamerX and School Hall Sleepover  
Venue: GamerX Preston (Gamer X Preston)  
Times: 12:00pm-2:00pm. A coach will transport staff and children from school at 11:15am and will 
leave to return at 2:15pm. GamerX includes VR gaming, inflatables, arcade machines and lunch!   
Clothing: Suitable clothing for physical activity. For the ‘Big Sleepover’ children to attend at 7:00pm in 
suitable pyjamas. Duvet or sleeping bag and pillow, toiletries and a set of clothes for the next day are 
required too.  
  
Year 6 will be travelling by coach to GamerX in Preston. They will be accompanied by Mrs Morris and 
Mr Mallon. They will leave at 11:15am and return to school for 3:00pm for the usual 3:15pm finish. 
They will then be invited back to school for the ‘Big Sleepover’ and pizza evening at 7:00pm. The 
children should return to school at 7:00pm in their pyjamas (suitable ones for modesty). They need to 
bring a sleeping bag or duvet and a pillow. 
 
 

https://tarletonacademy.org/
https://gamerxpreston.com/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
They also need to have clothes with them for the next day and toiletries – don’t forget their tooth 
brush! The children will sleep in the school, after watching a film with pizza and snacks. Children are 
welcome to bring card games and boards games but no electronic devices. Mobile phones should be 
left at home. If you wish your child to have their mobile phone it must be handed to a member of staff 
on arrival at school. They will be kept securely and returned to the children the next day.  
 
Staff will be on duty with them all night. There will be curfew for ‘lights out’. We are sure there will 
not be an issue, however, if there are any behavioural issues, parents will be contacted to collect their 
child from school, even in the early hours!   
 
In the morning, the children will wash and change into their fresh clothes. Breakfast will be provided, 
and the children will have a chilled morning before they leave to go bowling.  
 
 

Wednesday 26th June – Bowling and Pizza   
Venue: Level, Preston (Preston's Largest Leisure Venue • Level (levelpreston.co.uk)  
Times: Leave by minibus at 9:15am  
Clothing: Own clothes (non-uniform) and suitable for school trip and a bowling activity. Please ensure 
suitable footwear is worn.   
Additional information: Bring a small amount of money for the arcade machines if you wish!  
  
We will leave school after a chilled morning at 9:15am and travel to Preston by minibus. The children 
will be accompanied by Mr Cunniffe and Mrs Cole. They will participate in 2 games of bowling and 
have lunch. Each lane accommodates 6 players. They will return to school about 1:00pm and will finish 
at the earlier time of 1:15pm. Parents will need to complete the ParentApp survey to give permission 
for their child to leave school or confirm collection of their child at this time (if we do not receive 
consent for the children to leave or be collected early, they will remain in school until the normal finish 
time of 3:15pm). On Thursday 27th June, all children transferring to Wellfield Academy in September, 
will need to attend for their first Transition Day at 9:15am in their Northbrook uniform. They will finish 
at Wellfield at 2:30pm. There will then be a Parental Meeting at Wellfield at 6:00pm.  
 
 
We are looking forward to Year 6 having a great time next week. If you have any questions or 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.  
  
 
Kind Regards,  

 

Mr Cunniffe         Mrs Morris     

(Headteacher)             (Assistant Headteacher – KS2 Lead)    
 

https://levelpreston.co.uk/

